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August 30, 2020 
 
 
Tribunal Officer, Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
280 Slater Street  
P.O. Box 1046, Station B 
Ottawa, ON K1P 5S9 
VIA E-MAIL interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 
  
Re: Cameco’s licence renewal application for the Blind River Refinery  
(Nov. 24-25, 2021, Hearing) 
 
Dear President and Commission Members,  
 
Being a resident of Blind River for 33 years and working for Cameco for the past 15 years along 
with my husband who is a self-employed master electrician, we are thankful to Cameco for 
providing professions that support and contribute to our local economy. 
 
We have always been encouraged to volunteer and represent our company in our local 
organizations, being the face of our company in various initiatives. (i.e., Senior Games, minor 
hockey, cadet programs) Cameco has backed their employees and our neighbourhoods, 
supporting fundraising efforts and generously donating to local businesses, schools and hospitals.   
 
Cameco has provided valuable co-op opportunities for our young people as student in high 
school and post secondary studies.  My own children have gained valuable experiences in an 
industrial plant setting while being gainfully employed as a summer student. 
 
Working as an administrative assistant for our health safety & training department, we strive for 
a shared company-wide vision “No job is so important we can’t take the time to do it safely”, 
every day and beyond bringing safety back home with us and to our communities we work & 
play in.  
 
Cameco continues to be a vital part and positive impact as a major employer, strong community 
partner and a very respected company. We are hopefully for a licence renewal for another 10- 
years.   
 
Yours truly, 
 

Lisa Roy Sidock  
Health Safety & Training Administrative Assistant  


